
Jun 20, 2022

Ottawa Police Services Board
110 Laurier Avenue West,
Ottawa, ON  K1P 1J1

Dear Chair El-Chantiry ,

RE: Support for the 33rd Annual Conference of the Canadian Association of Police Governance

On behalf of the CAPG Board of Directors and the Conference Planning Committee, I am writing to
request your support for the 33rd Annual Conference of the Canadian Association of Police
Governance (CAPG). The Conference, hosted by the Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners will take
place in Saskatoon from September 9-11, 2022 with a virtual option to accommodate any budget or
travel constraints.

"COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS & ENGAGEMENT" is the theme of our conference. This year, delegates
will be given the opportunity to explore the various ways other police boards and services have
collaborated creatively and meaningfully to cultivate safer communities. Our thoughtfully curated
program aims to leverage the insights you have given us into police governance, along with that of
policing leaders and emerging figures in the field, to give delegates a firm foundation on which to
make informed policy decisions that enhance public safety.

The planning committee is asking for your support to help us offset the cost of putting on this first-rate
conference. The funds raised in support of our annual conference are used to help minimize the cost for
members to attend, offset the substantial expenses associated with delivering an in-person event, and
support marketing and outreach activities to communicate with our community. In return, we offer our
sponsors recognition on our website and other marketing materials as well as during the event, both at
the venue and on our virtual platform. This is a unique opportunity for the Ottawa Police Services
Board to showcase its leadership in governance on the national stage.

Our members have shown a great deal of generosity and commitment throughout the years by
contributing varying amounts of funds. There are several exceptional sponsorship opportunities



available that have been tailored to a combined virtual and in-person experience that provide a high
level of visibility for your organization. You can review our 2022 Prospectus to find a package that fits
your organization's budget and preferences.

We are sincerely grateful for any contributions you can make. We commit to making the
conference experience unique and rewarding for everyone who attends. I look forward to your
positive reply.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Malloy
CAPG Executive Director
Att: Sponsorship Prospectus

Scan to download
Sponsorship Prospectus

https://mcusercontent.com/c3ef33ebd3381b93a29f78020/files/82f94575-19aa-fc98-cb95-39f4aa28ecc7/CAPG_2022_Sponsorship_Prospectus.pdf

